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A Letter From the Dean
Dear AGO Colleagues, 

I'm sure you are still recuperating from the month of December, but the celebrations are not over!  On
Monday, January 9, we will have what has become a traditional Epiphany Soup Supper at the home of
our "hostess with the mostest" Linda Fulton, who will make three kinds of soup.  Her address is 957
Songbird Lane,  Holland, 49423.  The time is 6 p.m.   We are each to bring an appetizer,  salad, or
dessert.  Please let Linda know if you are coming so she can be prepared with enough chairs.

As if food isn't enticement enough, Jerry Jelsema has agreed to tell us about his trip to see organs in
France this past summer.

Hopefully we have already had our bad storm of the year, over Christmas, so we will count on good
weather for our January meeting.  If you haven't yet been to an AGO meeting, we encourage you to
come.

Thanks to Jane Bosko and Rhonda Edgington for the nice program they put together in November.  It
was such a nice variety of instruments with organ.  

It isn't too soon to put the Great Lakes Regional AGO Convention on your calendar.   It is just a stone's
throw away on the north side of Chicago.  The North Shore Chapter is very excited about it.  You can
get  the  details  on  their  website,  which  is  nsago2023.org.  Our  chapter  will  be  making  a  financial
contribution to their effort.  The dates are June 25-28.  Perhaps we can carpool.  Jerry, we are going to
your home territory.

With New Year's greetings,

Julia Colingsworth

New Membership Directory Coming
I  normally  send out  a  new membership  directory in  the  fall,  so  I'm overdue.   I  compose  it  from
information extracted from the AGO OnCard  database.  Please look at your listing in OnCard, check it
for accuracy, and make any necessary updates.  Don't forget to review the sections containing your
employment  information.   Please  do  this  by   January  10,  2023,  and  I'll  email  everyone  the  new
directory after that.

     Paul Dalman    



2022-2023   Calendar 

Mon Jan 9, 
6:00 p.m.

Epiphany party Soup Supper Linda Fulton's home, 957 
Songbird Lane, Holland 49423

Late Feb Hoping  to  schedule  a  master  class  with  French
organist M. Frederic Blanc

Location, date, and time 
T.B.A.

Mon Mar 13,
7:30 p.m.

Another Holland church organ crawl Starting church TBA

Sun April ??,
5:00 p.m.

Community Hymn Sing Christ Memorial Church, 595 
Graafschap Road, Holland 
49423

Mon May 
22, 7:30 p.m.

Members' Recital Grace Episcopal Church, 
Holland

Mon Jun 19, 
6:00 p.m.

Annual potluck picnic Gordon Bruns' house, 4033 
66th Street, Holland 49423

Chapter Officers for 2021-2022 
Dean – Julia Colingsworth
Sub-Dean – Aaron Goodyke
Secretary - Karen Howells
Treasurer - Gordon Bruns
Board Member - Rick Van Oss
Student Board Member - Alex Cross
Newsletter Editor - Paul Dalman

Website – hollandareaago.org


	HOLLAND A.G.O. NEWS Dec 2022

